

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

October 12, 2017

Mary Beth Leone-Getten 1290 Goodrich Ave St. Paul, MN 55105

VIA EMAIL: mb.leone.getten@gmail.com

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>1290 Goodrich Avenue</u>.

Dear Ms. Leone-Getten:

This is to confirm that at the October 10, 2017 Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, October 17, 2017 at 11:00 AM in room 330 City Hall. An inspector will go out to the property to determine the approximate property line. Please note you failed to appear to appear at the October 10, 2017 hearing, but if you wish to discuss the matter please attend the October 17, 2017 hearing.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8560.

Sincerely,

Joanna Zimny City Council Offices

c: Lisa Martin